Jesus Rios

The Brook Mine Permit is something to be celebrated in our community. Rarely does a venture
such as this break ground and chart a path for economic progress in our community - with no need
of State dollars to do it. Support/permitting by the Wyoming DEQ was long overdue and the
Brooke Mine and parent company Ramaco are to be celebrated for their continued efforts. Thank
you to the Wyoming DEQ for finally awarding the permit and allowing this company to move
forward with operating in the manner that this land, history and resources were intended.



